Upton upon Severn Town Council

Festival Lights policy
The Town Council will make the Festival lights available to any festival in the town if they wish to use them for the duration of their festival.

Requests for use of the Festival lights must be received at least one month before the event.
The Town Council office will arrange for the lights to be switched on and off and there may be a (reasonable) charge to cover the cost of the electricians employed for this task. 
Only those employed by the Council are permitted to alter the settings or go into the timer boxes themselves. 

Establishments which have Festival Lights attached to their premises will be informed in advance when the lights will be switched on before and after Christmas and asked to restrict use of the lights to within these dates. 

